
 

 

 

 

Changes to After School Care 2012 

Camp Australia – Outside School Hours Care will be providing 

 

Parent Information Sessions on  

Thursday 1st December 2011 

1.30pm & 6.30 pm 

Arndell Anglican College Junior Library  
 

This is a great opportunity to ask questions and learn more about 
the changes to After School Care in 2012 and how Camp 

Australia’s Outside School Hours care can be of assistance to you. 
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